
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Iraq is open to everyone, wants to benefit from all nations’
reconstruction experiences

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, stressed that Iraq is open to

everyone and seeks to benefit from the successful experiences of countries of the world in

renaissance and reconstruction.

This came during H.E.’s meeting with the German Ambassador in Baghdad, His Eminence, Martin

Jaeger on 9/25/2022.

H.E. also discussed the developments of the political scene in Iraq and the region, as well as

the strengthening of bilateral ties between Baghdad and Berlin.

H.E. called to benefit from the capabilities and opportunities offered by Iraq in the field of

construction and development, while re-calling for the adoption of dialogue in addressing the

current political crisis, holding everyone the responsibility to concede for national interest

and giving it priority over factional interests.


